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Craig, Sondra

From: Lyndon Byus <byuslyndon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:58 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Subject: Support Fire House Commons – Vote No on Agenda Item 24-1437

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
        Dear Council Members, As a co-owner of Signature Lawn Care and a proud La Crosse resident, I’m writing to 
express my strong support for the Fire House Commons proposal and to urge you to vote no on agenda item 24-
1437. Our family-run business is working hard to grow and serve the La Crosse community, but finding 
affordable and accessible shop space has been an uphill battle. A project like Fire House Commons would 
provide small businesses like ours with a real opportunity to expand and thrive. It’s a space where 
entrepreneurs can come together and contribute to the growth and care of our city. Office space, on the other 
hand, doesn’t meet this critical need. Fire House Commons is the right choice for La Crosse, and I hope you’ll 
consider the long-term benefits it will bring to the North Side and beyond. Thank you for taking the time to 
consider this.  
Sincerely, Lyndon Byus La Crosse Resident and Co-Owner, Signature Lawn Care 
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